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Howdy all!
Welcome to all our new officers!

Wil Oats is our new president.

Kate Reynolds is our new vice president.
Corinne Gillbert is our new secretary.
Tyson Reynolds is our new treasurer.

A big thank you to our former President Joyce Hotchritt and her years of service. Helping to keep the club leadership

going even through the difficult years. Thank you to Gayle and Peggy for handling money and membership. Rosario for

continuing to manage Facebook.
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Wil Oats
COCSS President

Monthly Meeting
Jan 16th @ 7pm
Will Rogers Gardens Center
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https://www.facebook.com/Central-Oklahoma-Cactus-Succulent-Society-548561558626999/

